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 samantha taylor JUST2014/6379/P 24/11/2014  11:10:38 I live in the basement flat at 179 Gloucester Avenue.

 I am concerned that there is no clarity as to the duration and disruption of the work and the effect on 

my property and garden given that the owners have written separately requesting approval of other 

substantial work to the foundations of 177. Why are the moer substantial works not included in the 

planning permission and why are the works are presented as separate cases when surely they need to be 

considered in context with each other. The architects/surveyors for 177 are RD&D ASSOCIATES 22 

Norrice Lea N2 0RE

Flat 1

179 Gloucester 

Avenue

London NW1 8LA

Page 33 of 47


